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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Fire Hose as requested by the Transportation
Department (Citywide)

Transportation is requesting the increase to purchase its storm pump hoses from this contract
through the remainder of the contract term.  Using the existing contract will allow City departments to
standardize the type of hoses and fittings used and will allow departments to work together in the
event of another severe monsoon storm in Mesa.

Transportation and Purchasing recommend authorizing a dollar-limit increase of $70,000.00 with L.N.
Curtis & Sons; and Municipal Emergency Services Inc.; increasing the dollar-limit for the current
contract period from $71,000.00 to $141,000.00.
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